
 

 

BOURNEMOUTH  
ASSOCIATION OF  
GOLF  
CLUBS Patron: His Worship the 

Mayor of Bournemouth 

Affiliated Clubs:  
Bournemouth & Meyrick Park Golf Club 
Queens Park (Bournemouth) Golf Club 
Boscombe Ladies Golf Club 

Dear Competitor 
 
55th Bournemouth Open Amateur Golf Tournament—June 5th to 10th 2006 
 
So now it’s all over for another year. 
 
The weather was fantastic & the golf was of the highest standard which resulted in some 
truly worthy winners. My personal thanks go to all competitors—the spirit of friendship & 
this great game of golf were the real winners this week.  
 
If you were a winner & were not able to collect your prize, then we will arrange to post 
your voucher & any sweep money over the next couple of weeks. 
 
The full list of results has now been posted to the web site & I will be sending clubs the 
scores & CSS for each competition. I am sure that those of you who played below CSS 
will automatically make any reduction in your handicap BEFORE playing in another   
competition. 
 
The 56th Bournemouth Open is planned for 4th June to 9th June 2007 & details will be 
published on Jan 1st 2007 as per normal. 
 
Happy golfing for the remainder of this year. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Kevin Holmes 
Tournament Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sponsored by  
Bournemouth Borough Council 

27 Wistaria House 
Redhill Drive 
Bournemouth 
BH10 6AE 
 
Tel: 01202 515280 
Email: bournemoputhopen@yahoo.co.uk 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Holmes 
Tournament Secretary 
 
21st March 2006 


